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I would like to say a big ‘Welcome’ to all the new January starters. I hope that you and your child 

will enjoy their time at Basnett Street. It make take a few weeks for your child to settle in, the  

keyworkers will work alongside parents to ensure that this is a smooth transition. If you have 

any concerns please do not hesitate to speak to the keyworkers or myself. 

 

Lindsay Ingham 

Headteacher 

    The Three Little Pigs 

 

 

 

The children have been learning how to build a wall like the Three Little Pigs, they have used lots of 

different skills to be able to make their own. They mixed up the sand, measured the length & height 

and made sure that it was straight.  

Did you see the big footprints around the nursery, these belonged to the big bad wolf who is in our 

new core book ‘The Three Little Pigs’. The children were excited by them and this created              

enthusiasm and intrigue amongst the children. We are developing our knowledge of the story by     

using our listening skills and learning how to solve problems such as rescuing the pigs from the ice. 

The children also enjoyed making jam sandwiches to fill up the wolf so that he would not eat the pigs!  

They were yummy! 

 



Weekly School Fund Contributions 

Please can we remind parents that we collect £2.50 on a  

weekly  basis or £15.00 for the half-term. 

The money we collect helps us to provide all the little extras 

for the children . 

You can pay by bank transfer if you prefer. Please ask for the 

bank details. 

Thank your for your anticipated support. 

Absence from School 

 

It is important to  remember to ring or email the 

school office if your child is going to absent for 

any reason. 

The telephone number is: 01282-457235  

 Email: bursar@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

Reminder Primary School Admission Deadline 

The deadline for applying online for your child’s primary school place for 

September 2023 is Sunday 15th January 2023 

Please ensure you have submitted your online application online by this 

date, or you may not get your preferred school. 

Named Clothing 

Please can we ask that you name 

all your children’s coats and 

spare clothing. Last term we had 

a lot of coats and hats getting 

mixed up due to them not being 

named and many of the children 

having the same items. 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance - 13/01/2023 

 AM 1 -  85% 

AM 2 - 90% 

AM 3 - 98% 

AM 4 -  89% 

AM 5 - 89% 

PM 1 - 65% 

PM 2 - 67% 

PM 3 - 83% 

PM 4 - 80% 

 PM 5 - 87% 

 

  

 

 

 

This week we have been doing a lot of counting in 

school, I wonder if you can help your child at home. 

Why not visit this website for more ideas: 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/3-5-years/counting 


